
     

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

  



 

 

 

My circumstances have changed now and I am now in the 

position of buying my own food. I would like to thank you and 

the drivers for the wonderful support and smiles. 



 

I cannot believe how much stuff you gave us and it really helped 

at a time we were worried about jobs and being furloughed.  



 

The pressure has been tough to keep up with having been 

furloughed, and the help I received from Start-up Stirling was an 

incredible relief. Thanks to the amazing staff who walked me 

through every step of the way. 
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